
Catoosa County Veterans Memorial Flag Project Volunteers 

 

We are displaying 1,911 flags and crosses for deceased veterans for Veterans Day 

2021. This includes 125 new ones for 2021. We have averaged adding 114 new ones 

for each of the last 6 years. Many of these are for veterans who died several years ago. 

We believe that families who want a cross for someone have adequate opportunity to 

make application. Also, like everything else, the cost to support and maintain the project 

has increased. Therefore, effective January 1, 2022 we are revising the eligibility criteria 

for a cross and flag to be included in the project. We are increasing the donation to 

$80.00 at the posting of this notice. We are requiring that the application be submitted 

within one year of the veteran’s death. This requirement and information is contained on 

a revised application form available on this website. We will begin using the revised 

application form immediately but delay the new eligibility criteria implementation until 

January 1, 2022. Thank you for your support. 


